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2023 Behavioral Health Collaborative Conference 
September 15, 2023 

After discussion with the Division of Behavioral Health (DBH), Optum and DBH have jointly agreed to 
postpone the Behavioral Health Collaborative Conference scheduled for October 2023.  As the result of 
postponing the Collaborative Conference it will allow Optum, DBH, providers and other key stakeholders 
to develop a steering committee that will guide the development of a robust conference that leverages 
subject matter expertise from multiple stakeholders.  We will be soliciting volunteers to participate on the 
steering committee.  We look forward to partnering in the development of a conference that is 
collaboratively developed. 

Questions? Please contact, Provider Relations at akmedicaid@optum.com 
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